

Central Connecticut State University

MEMORANDUM

TO: Dr. Fred Latour and members of the Faculty Senate

FROM: Executive Committee and Academic Deans

DATE: February 8, 2023

SUBJECT: Concerns of the Council of Chairs report to the Faculty Senate

The University's leadership team has reviewed the Council of Academic Chairs report. We take seriously the concerns highlighted in the report and stand firm in our support of a collegial governance system. To that end, we believe it is imperative that we share additional information to provide context and a more complete picture of circumstances related to decisions and/or concerns specified in the Council's report.

Following the Council's presentation at the next Faculty Senate meeting, we request an opportunity to present related facts and perspectives not included in the Council's report.

Respectfully submitted on behalf of the Executive Committee and Academic Deans,